
 

No. CEPC/ED-CORRS/2019/                                              Dated: 10th June, 2019 

 

All Members 

Carpet Export Promotion Council 

 

Dear Sir, 

Hon’ble Commerce & Industry Minister Shri Piyush Goyal in recent meeting of the Board of 

Trade desired to upgrade/ revamp the textiles sector in order to increase the total exports from 

the Textile Sector. 

In this context, Department of Commerce is conducting a detailed analysis and require the 

following information/ feedback from the Member-Exporters: 

1. Production figures with domestic consumption. 

2. Suggestion for Technology up-gradation. 

3. Commodities which have scope for production in India but are currently imported 

4. Commodities which needs to be imported even if they are domestically available: 

a. State the reasons (like the quality of raw material etc.) 

b. Percentage of value added to the imported commodity 

5. List of Textile products (including waste) which can replace plastic and rubber products. 

6. Scope for FDIs. 

Members are requested to kindly submit the above information/ feedback to this Council at the 

earliest or latest by 12th June, 2019 to enable us to submit the same to the Department of 

Commerce. 

 

Thanking You 

  

Sanjay Kumar 

Executive Director 


